
NEW POS TECHNOLOGY LIMITED

Permission Letter

28 June, 2018

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
AUTHORIZATION AND EVALUATION DIVISION
7435 OAKLAND MILLS ROAD
COLUMBIA, MD 21046

SUBJECT: Permission Letter (Original FCC ID:WAL9210 Date of Grant:06/21/2018 )

To Whom It May Concern:

Being the original applicant for the above mentioned FCC ID, We [NEW POS TECHNOLOGY
LIMITED], hereby authorize [Advanced Mobile Payment Inc.] to apply for FCC ID Change request for
their model: [AMP 8000], FCC ID [2AKJB-AMP8000] will be. They wish to market this product under
their own company name.And the original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to
the equipment with the new FCC ID.

Best Regards,

Signature: -------------------------------

Print name: Felix Xie
Title: Manager
Company name: NEW POS TECHNOLOGY LIMITED


